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15 January 2025 

 
Sent via email to   
 

RE: LG24-0296 - Total Costs for the Arthurs Point to Gorge Road Cycle Path 

Dear , 
 
REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION – RELEASE OF INFORMATION  
 
Thank you for your request for information held by the Queenstown Lakes District Council (QLDC). On 
9 December 2024 you requested the following information under the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 

 
Please provide final total costing for the Arthurs Point to Gorge Road cycle path, separated into 
the following cost centres: 

 
1. Design 
2. Consents and compliance 
3. Traffic management 
4. Project management 
5. Construction 
6. Other. 

 
QLDC RESPONSE 
 
Release of information 
 
In response to your request, we consulted the QLDC Maintenance and Operations (Contracts) Team. 
 
Please find below the total cost for the Arthurs Point to Gorge Road cycle path, separated into the 
requested cost centres: 
 

Item Cost  
Percentage of total 
cost 

Design (incl. Management, Surveillance and Quality 
Assurance, Engineering Report, and Road Safety Audit) $597,675 9.3% 

Consents and Compliance (including Land) $101,707 1.6% 

Traffic Management $378,000 5.9% 

Project Management $137,472 2.1% 

Construction $5,173,168 80.2% 

Other (Internal time and programme management) $60,392 0.9% 

Total $6,448,414 100.0% 
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We trust the above information satisfactorily answers your request. 
 
Kind regards, 

  
 
Democracy Services team 
Queenstown Lakes District Council 
P: +64 3 441 0499 
E: information.request@qldc.govt.nz 
 




